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23rd February 2021 

 
 
  

Dear Parents/carers of school children 
 
RE: Exciting Events 
 
I am delighted to inform you of two exciting events that we will be holding. We very much hope that 
these events will inspire, motivate and engage our pupils at Houghton Conquest Lower School as 
well as support their wellbeing at home. As you know our children’s wellbeing is a top priority and we 
want to continue to encourage our children at home. The two events outlined will hopefully encourage 
and offer our children some well-deserved enjoyment.  
 

 
  

Mr Motivator Live Session Friday 26th February at 9:30am 
 
 
 
 
On Friday 26th February, at 9.30am, your children have been invited to join the whole school in a 
session of motivation and exercise with Mr Motivator MBE! I am so excited that we get to be a 
part of this wonderful session where children can enjoy and be motivated!  
 
All of our neighbouring Lower Schools will also join in the fun, so there will be lots of people on 
the zoom session. To join this fantastic opportunity, class teachers will be posting the link into a 
session box on their google classroom suite for you to access on the day. Your children are 
welcome to wear vibrant, bright sportswear if they so wish to. I look forward to seeing you all on 
Friday at 9:30am. 
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Please let your class teacher know if you have any queries or questions about these two events.  
Yours sincerely 

Miss J Heaslip 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please let your class teacher know if you have any queries or questions about these two events.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Miss J Heaslip 
Headteacher 
 
 

World Book Day 4th March  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am pleased to provide you with information about some exciting activities we have planned for 
World Book Day this year. I am aware that our children love to dress up and they will not all be 
back in school on this day so I am postponing the dressing up element to later in the summer 
term when the children have settled back into school. 
 
However, I do still want to celebrate World Book Day on the original date, 4th March. On this day 

we are going to offer your children a range of activities that stem from the story ‘The Day the Crayons 
Quit’. Your child will start their day with this story which will be read by a range of teachers; your 
class teacher will then set a range of activities inspired by the story.  
 
Later in the afternoon at 1:30pm, children from the whole school are invited to a live story session 
together, followed by a quiz. Details will be posted on your child’s Google Classroom.  
We would love to see all children, whether they are in school or at home, wearing a bright 
coloured top on Thursday 4th March, inspired by the crayon characters in the story.  
 
World Book Day tokens – please click here to access your child’s £1 book token.  These need to 
be redeemed by Sunday 28th March. 
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